
 

 

Primary 3 & 5 Home Time Arrangements 

Tuesday 13th September 2016 

 

Parents & Carers 

 

As you may have noticed the work on our one way turning circle is progressing well.  Access to 

the side of the school building is NOW OPEN once again- this will allow the users of our 

Breakfast Club and After School Club to leave and collect children from the Canteen. 

 

I am sure you can appreciate there is a lack of space at collection times.  To ease the number 

of people at the very front of school Primary 3 & 5 pupils will now be using the exit at the side 

of school.  We ask parents to collect their children from Primary 3 & 5 at the side entrance 

(beside the tall chimney).  This will ease congestion at the front of school. 

 

 
 

These new arrangements will be in place as of Wednesday 14th September.  

 

Thank you for your kind support 

 

R Smith 

 


